
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Wednesday, September 29, 2021 1 :53 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Energy efficiency 

Please place the e-mail below in Docket No. 20200181. 

Thank you! 

From: Claude Gerstle <cgerstle22@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 202112:29 PM 

To: Ashley Weber <Ashley.Weber@fpl.com> 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/29/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11678-2021 

Cc: Ana Ortega <AOrtega@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 

Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Ellen Plendl <EPlendl@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of 

Commi ssioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Chairman Clark 
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: Energy efficiency 

Dear Ashley, 
I don't know what FP & L's current goals are for improving energy efficiency but you might be interested in this 
report 

Several studies show that improving energy efficiency is a key tool for decarbonization. The International Energy 
Agency's global roadmap to reach net-zero emissions by 2050, for instance, calls for efficiency improvements 
averaging 4% per year through 2030, about 3 times the average over the last 2 decades. 

https://www.aceee.org/research-report/u2104 

Regards, 

Claude Gerstle 
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